
 

 

 
 
 

                                                                                                            
 
 

Harvest Festival Service 
 

        19 September 2025 
 

Dear Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 Parents, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that we will be holding our Junior Harvest Festival Services at St Matthews 
Church, Church Road, Ashford TW15 2NY. 
 
This year we have decided to hold two services to offer more seating for all who wish to attend.  
 

Year 3 and 5 Harvest Festival will be on Tuesday 30th September. 
 

Year 4 and 6 Harvest Festival will be on Tuesday 7th October. 
 

Both services will aim to start for 9.30am. 
 
All children should come to school at the normal time.  After registration the children will walk from 
school to the church.  
 
Parents are invited to join us at church for this service.  Please bear in mind that seating inside the 
church will be limited and is on a first come, first served basis.  The service is scheduled to last 
approximately 1 hr. 
 
If you are able to accompany us on the walk to the church please let the school office know. 
 
As usual we will be collecting for the Manna food back from 22nd September.  Please see ACE’s 
Highlights on Friday for suggested items. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs L Bailey 
Headteacher 
 


